
 
SAINT ANTHONY OF PADUA 

A MEMBER OF ST. GEORGE DEANERY 

 32ND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

             NOVEMBER 8TH, 2015 
 

Pastor:  Father Tom Extejt  ~ Office: 419-659-2263 or 419-659-4190 e-mail:  tjextejt@sa.noacsc.org 
Deacon:  Mr. James Dunn: 659-2707 e-mail:  jdunn9@woh.rr.com 

Principal:  Mr. Scott Hummel: 659-2103 Fax: 659-4194   e-mail:  hummels@sa.noacsc.org 
 Parish Office: Mrs. Marilyn Siefker:  419-659-2263 Office Fax: 419- 659-5202 e-mail:   siefkem@sa.noacsc.org 

CCD Program Leader, Judy Schroeder : 419-659-5498  e-mail:  judyfhc@yahoo.com 
Youth Minister:  Hannah Warren: 419-303-5476  e-mail:  lifeteen@sa.noacsc.org 

Parish Office Hours:  Monday Thru Friday ~ 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
St. Anthony Parish Website:  www.cgstanthony.org 

St. Anthony School Website:  www.stanthonyschool.info  
 

       ********************************************************************************************* 

 ************************************************************************************* 

                                                               Mass Schedule 
   November   10   Tuesday         8:00 a.m. Mass      St. Leo the Great ~ {Alvin Best}                                                    

November   11   Wednesday    8:00 a.m. Mass      St. Martin of Tours ~ {Living & Deceased Members of the  
             Ray & Marie Korte Family} 
November   12   Thursday       8:00 a.m. Mass      St. Josaphat ~ {For The Parish}                                                                 

   November   13   Friday            8:00 a.m. Mass      St. Frances Xavier Cabrini ~ {Father Gary Ferguson} 
   November   14   Saturday        8:00 a.m. Rosary         

November   14   Saturday        4:30 p.m. Mass      Vigil ~ 33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time ~ {Norm Maag ~   
        Father Keith McCormack ~ William F. & Peg Myers ~  
         Deceased Members of the Raymond & Madeleine Duval Family}         
November   15   Sunday          8:30 a.m. Mass       33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time ~ {Wilfred & Marie Niese ~  
                            Cyrillus & Celesta Kamphaus}                    
November   15   Sunday        11:00 a.m. Mass       33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time ~ {Don & Helen Schroeder ~  
                  Miriam Hixenbaugh} 
November   15   Sunday          6:00 p.m. Mass       Life Teen Mass ~ {William & Ethel Hoffman}  
********************************************************************************************  
                                                                               Servers                                            
November   14     Saturday       4:30 p.m. Mass      Zeke Halker, Evan Hopkins, Quinton Langhals                      
November   15     Sunday         8:30 a.m. Mass       Logan Stechschulte, Caleb Stechschulte, Reed Schumacher                            
November   15     Sunday       11:00 a.m. Mass       Cody Tabler, Joey Edelbrock, Tayt Birnesser 
  
*********************************************************************************************  

                                                Commentators 
November   14   Saturday       4:30 p.m. Mass      Amy Tabler     
November   15    Sunday         8:30 a.m. Mass       Carl Warnecke                                                                                        
November   15   Sunday       11:00 a.m. Mass       Mark Edelbrock 

  **********************************************************************************************                                                                      

                                                                         Eucharistic Ministers 
November  14  Saturday  4:30 p.m. Mass   Don & Laura Siefker, Marilyn Siefker, Denny Ricker                       
November  15  Sunday    8:30 a.m. Mass    Bill Schroeder, Dan Maag, Louann Wood,      
            Amy Brinkman, Mary Ann Schroeder
November  15  Sunday   11:00 a.m. Mass   Noralu Kahle, Ken & Lois Karhoff, Troy King, Christie Tabler 
           
November  15   Sunday  ~  Hilty Home ~ Marilyn Siefker 
 

                                                                                  ~ Hilty Home Residents ~ 
                         Wilbert Roof-Room 103B; Nolan Diller-Room 108B; Mary Maag-Room 119; Bill Alt-Room 121;                       

Jan Kiene-Room 200; Libby Schmenk-Room 204B; Dorothy Geiger-Room 211A;  Beatrice Inkrott-Room 212B;              
   Dolores Daniels-Room 215A; Mary Rita Fischbach-Room 215B;     

Betty Meyer-Room 303; Cathy Ruhe-Room 306 ; Margaret Rosenbauer-Room 510 
 
          ********************************************************************************************      

                                Ushers 
  November    14    Saturday   4:30 p.m. Mass     Aaron Siefker, Mike Recker, Tim Reimund, Jon Diller 
  November    15    Sunday     8:30 a.m. Mass      Bruce Schroeder, Phil Stechschulte, Gib Kaufman, Craig Kaufman 
  November    15    Sunday   11:00 a.m. Mass      Dave Ellerbrock, Terry Giesige, Duane Vorst, Pat Vorst 

 The widow in today's gospel gave only a little, but it counted for a lot.   
In our homes there are many LITTLE MOMENTS which can have great significance and glue the family 

together.   
Seize the moments. 



 *********************************************************************************************

**********************************************************************************************
   Income For The Week of November 1st
Adult ~ Sunday ~ 249               $  9,961.56
Children's ~ 27                            
                              10,012.91
Tuition                                          
Miscellaneous                              
Total Income                          $ 1
                                       
**********************************************************************************************

300 Club Win
Special Thanksgiving Drawing ~ November 7th ~ Wilma Ritchey ~ Ticket #110

**********************************************************************************************
   The St. Anthony Parish family extends our sincere sympathy to the family of 
  Mary Elizabeth Kaufman who died on Wednesday, October 28th.  May God help you through this 
  very difficult time.

******************************************************
Helps Along The Way ~ We have recently made
we can use to help us on our faith journey.  Every week we will showcase one of the items to give you information on 
what the book, DVD or CD is all about.

        Cat.Chat is a Catholic audio show for kids ages 3
catchy songs, each CD discusses the Catholic Faith whil
day.  Join Moses the talking cat, Papa, Josh, Hannah and friends for an unforgettable experience!
for $3.00 on the "Deepen Your Faith

      
**********************************************************************************************
Preschool Bible School ~ Will be held this
 
Finance Committee ~ Will be meeting on 
Parish Council ~ Will be meeting on 
 
Scrip ~ The next Scrip weekend 
Joy Stechschulte, Shirley Goedde, Mary Langhals
 
Christian Formation News ~ The next 
school.  There will be no CCD classes this

 

**********************************************************************************************

Feather Party & Altar Rosary Bake Sale ~ 
be held on Sunday, November 22nd,

ham, sausage, scrambled eggs, French toast, hash browns, applesauce, fruit 
$6.00 for adults, $3.00 for children 10 and under.  Children 3 and under eat free.
Bake Sale along with drawings for turkeys, hams, 50/50 tickets and gift certificates donated b
businesses.  All profits from the Feather Party and the 50/50 tickets go to support the parish.  Extra tickets are at all 
the entrances of the church. 

 Again this year we will have prizes for any children in attendance at the Feather Pa
buckets by each prize and they can put their name in the bucket of their choice at a chance to win that p
prize.  Thanks to those individuals who don

Community Thanksgiving Service ~
Methodist Church, 205 North High Street in Columbus Grove.  Please come and join our Columbus Grove 
community in thanking our Lord for all the blessings and gifts He has given us.
 
 We will be having a food drive for the Lord's Pantry November 14th & 15th, November 21st & 22nd and 
November 28th and 29th.  We will also be accepting donations during the 9:00 a.m. Mass on Thanksgiving Da
All canned goods or other donations can be broug
is also a great need for shampoo, toothbrushes, toothpaste, laundry 
collections taken up on Thanksgiving Day will also be donated to the Lord's 
 
 Last year St. Anthony's donated over 775 lbs of food from the adults and the children along with a check 
for $1,120.25 to the Lord's Pantry.
 
***************************

*********************************************************************************************
Confessions ~ Saturday ~ 3:00 

**********************************************************************************************
November 1st    

$  9,961.56                                       Ordinary Parish &
          51.35                                       Health, Vision & Dental                      

10,012.91                                         
                       3,195.32                                       Total Expenses                                 $ 

    384.50                                             
13,592.73 

                                      
**********************************************************************************************

300 Club Winner ~ November 7th ~ Dave & Jan Kidd
nksgiving Drawing ~ November 7th ~ Wilma Ritchey ~ Ticket #110

******************************************************************************************
The St. Anthony Parish family extends our sincere sympathy to the family of 

Mary Elizabeth Kaufman who died on Wednesday, October 28th.  May God help you through this 
very difficult time. 

  
**************************************************************************

We have recently made available various books, DVD's and CD's which give information 
we can use to help us on our faith journey.  Every week we will showcase one of the items to give you information on 
what the book, DVD or CD is all about. 

"Cat.Chat For Kids ~ The Mass Comes 
 

Cat.Chat is a Catholic audio show for kids ages 3-11.  Using prayer, great conversations, faith
catchy songs, each CD discusses the Catholic Faith while teaching kids powerful lessons for living out their faith every 
day.  Join Moses the talking cat, Papa, Josh, Hannah and friends for an unforgettable experience!

Deepen Your Faith" display at the Sycamore Street en

**********************************************************************************************
Will be held this Sunday, November 8th at 5:30 to 6:45 p.m. in the church basement.

Will be meeting on Tuesday, November 10th at 6:00 p.m. in the rectory.
Will be meeting on Tuesday, November 10th, at 7:00 p.m. in the rectory.

will be November 14th and November 15th.

Joy Stechschulte, Shirley Goedde, Mary Langhals, Anne Schroeder and Jane Ellerbrock

The next CCD classes will be held Sunday, 

be no CCD classes this Sunday, November 8th. 

**********************************************************************************************

Feather Party & Altar Rosary Bake Sale ~ The St. Anthony's annual Feather Party and Altar Rosary Bake Sale will 
Sunday, November 22nd, after the 8:30 a.m. Mass.  There will be a K of C breakfast with the menu:  

ham, sausage, scrambled eggs, French toast, hash browns, applesauce, fruit 
$6.00 for adults, $3.00 for children 10 and under.  Children 3 and under eat free.
Bake Sale along with drawings for turkeys, hams, 50/50 tickets and gift certificates donated b
businesses.  All profits from the Feather Party and the 50/50 tickets go to support the parish.  Extra tickets are at all 

Again this year we will have prizes for any children in attendance at the Feather Pa
buckets by each prize and they can put their name in the bucket of their choice at a chance to win that p

individuals who donated prizes for our kids' drawings!

Community Thanksgiving Service ~ Will be held on Sunday, November 22nd

, 205 North High Street in Columbus Grove.  Please come and join our Columbus Grove 
community in thanking our Lord for all the blessings and gifts He has given us.

be having a food drive for the Lord's Pantry November 14th & 15th, November 21st & 22nd and 
November 28th and 29th.  We will also be accepting donations during the 9:00 a.m. Mass on Thanksgiving Da
All canned goods or other donations can be brought to church and put in the boxes at the front of church.  There 
is also a great need for shampoo, toothbrushes, toothpaste, laundry detergent, toilet paper and pap
collections taken up on Thanksgiving Day will also be donated to the Lord's 

Last year St. Anthony's donated over 775 lbs of food from the adults and the children along with a check 
to the Lord's Pantry.  Thank you for sharing with those in need!!!!

*********************************

*********************************************************************************************
Confessions ~ Saturday ~ 3:00 - 4:00 p.m.  

**********************************************************************************************
   Expenses For The Week of November 

Ordinary Parish & School Expenses  $ 6,398
Health, Vision & Dental                        5,854.65

Total Expenses                                 $ 12,253
 

                  
**********************************************************************************************

ner ~ November 7th ~ Dave & Jan Kidd ~ Ticket #75 ~ $100.00 
nksgiving Drawing ~ November 7th ~ Wilma Ritchey ~ Ticket #110 ~ $100.00 

******************************************************************************************
The St. Anthony Parish family extends our sincere sympathy to the family of   

Mary Elizabeth Kaufman who died on Wednesday, October 28th.  May God help you through this 

***************************************
available various books, DVD's and CD's which give information 

we can use to help us on our faith journey.  Every week we will showcase one of the items to give you information on 

Cat.Chat For Kids ~ The Mass Comes Alive!" 

11.  Using prayer, great conversations, faith-filled stories and 
teaching kids powerful lessons for living out their faith every 

day.  Join Moses the talking cat, Papa, Josh, Hannah and friends for an unforgettable experience!  This CD  
display at the Sycamore Street entrances of the church. 

**********************************************************************************************
at 5:30 to 6:45 p.m. in the church basement.

at 6:00 p.m. in the rectory. 
, at 7:00 p.m. in the rectory. 

d November 15th. The helpers are: Ken & Connie Kruse
and Jane Ellerbrock. 

Sunday, November 15th, 9:30 to 10:45 a.m. in the 
 

**********************************************************************************************

The St. Anthony's annual Feather Party and Altar Rosary Bake Sale will 
There will be a K of C breakfast with the menu:  

ham, sausage, scrambled eggs, French toast, hash browns, applesauce, fruit cocktail, coffee, milk and juice ~ all for 
$6.00 for adults, $3.00 for children 10 and under.  Children 3 and under eat free.  There will also be an Altar Rosary 
Bake Sale along with drawings for turkeys, hams, 50/50 tickets and gift certificates donated by many of our local 
businesses.  All profits from the Feather Party and the 50/50 tickets go to support the parish.  Extra tickets are at all 

Again this year we will have prizes for any children in attendance at the Feather Party.  We will have 
buckets by each prize and they can put their name in the bucket of their choice at a chance to win that par

for our kids' drawings! 

Sunday, November 22nd at 7:00 p.m. at St. John's United 
, 205 North High Street in Columbus Grove.  Please come and join our Columbus Grove 

community in thanking our Lord for all the blessings and gifts He has given us. 

be having a food drive for the Lord's Pantry November 14th & 15th, November 21st & 22nd and 
November 28th and 29th.  We will also be accepting donations during the 9:00 a.m. Mass on Thanksgiving Da

ht to church and put in the boxes at the front of church.  There 
detergent, toilet paper and paper towels.  The 

collections taken up on Thanksgiving Day will also be donated to the Lord's Pantry. 

Last year St. Anthony's donated over 775 lbs of food from the adults and the children along with a check 
Thank you for sharing with those in need!!!! 

*********************************

********************************************************************************************* 

**********************************************************************************************                                                   
ber 1st 

6,398.62   
5,854.65   

12,253.27 

********************************************************************************************** 

****************************************************************************************** 
 

Mary Elizabeth Kaufman who died on Wednesday, October 28th.  May God help you through this 

********************   
available various books, DVD's and CD's which give information 

we can use to help us on our faith journey.  Every week we will showcase one of the items to give you information on 

filled stories and 
teaching kids powerful lessons for living out their faith every 

 is available 

**********************************************************************************************                                                          
at 5:30 to 6:45 p.m. in the church basement. 

Connie Kruse, 

9:30 to 10:45 a.m. in the 

**********************************************************************************************     
The St. Anthony's annual Feather Party and Altar Rosary Bake Sale will 

There will be a K of C breakfast with the menu:  
uice ~ all for 

There will also be an Altar Rosary 
y many of our local 

businesses.  All profits from the Feather Party and the 50/50 tickets go to support the parish.  Extra tickets are at all 

rty.  We will have 
articular 

United 

be having a food drive for the Lord's Pantry November 14th & 15th, November 21st & 22nd and 
November 28th and 29th.  We will also be accepting donations during the 9:00 a.m. Mass on Thanksgiving Day.  

ht to church and put in the boxes at the front of church.  There 
er towels.  The 

Last year St. Anthony's donated over 775 lbs of food from the adults and the children along with a check 

********** 



 
Attention Lectors ~ The new lector books for the upcoming year are in the Sacristy.  They can be picked up any time 
before or after Mass. 
 
Rosary Guild ~ The first Rosary Guild for the season will be meeting on Wednesday, November 18th, 6:30 to    
8:30 p.m. in the church basement.  All are welcome.  This would be a great activity to earn service hours for those 
being Confirmed next spring.  If you have any questions, call Amy Brinkman at 419-615-9239. 
 
 Thank you to the K of C and the St. Anthony Altar Rosary Sodality for their donations for purchasing 
Rosary supplies.  
 
Baptism Classes ~ The next Baptism class (required for first time parents or encouraged for new parents who have 
not taken the class in the past 5 years) will be held on Monday, November 16th at 7:00 p.m. in the Enrichment 
Center.  Please call Tom & Karyn Kamphaus at 419-615-8737 or the parish office at 419-659-2263 to register.  The 
next class will be held in January.     
  
Volunteer Schedules ~ We will be updating our Eucharistic Ministers, Hilty Home Eucharistic Ministers, Lectors, 
Servers and Ushers schedules for January 1st through June 30th, 2016.  If there is anyone who would like to be a part 
of these very important ministries, please call the parish office at 419-659-2263.  Thank you for serving our parish! 

  

High School CYO ~  We are looking for someone to coach High School Boys CYO Basketball this season.  The 
individual(s) will need to take a certification class on 11/14 or 11/21 to be able to coach this year.  Please contact    
Jim Oglesbee 419-615-3614 if you are interested.  Anyone interested in playing can call or text Jim ASAP. 

 

Ottawa K of C ~ The Ottawa K of C is having their All-You-Can-Eat Chicken & Fish Fry with all the trimmings, 
every Friday from 4:30 to 7:00 p.m. through Friday, November 20th, The cost is $9.00 for adults, $3.00 for children 
K-8 and $1.00 for preschoolers.  Carry outs are available. 
 
Families Fully Alive ~ All families in the St. George Deanery are invited to a night of “Families Fully Alive,” on 
Wednesday, November 11th, at 7:00 p.m., at St. Michael’s Church, Kalida.   There will be a presentation by the 
Gerten Family, who attended the World Meeting of Families, in Philadelphia. There will be Eucharistic Adoration, 
song and prayer, with a reception to follow, in the church basement.  We hope to see you there! 
               
Putnam County Catholic Young Adults ~ Come join us every other Monday night at 7:30 p.m. as we seek to grow 
deeper into our faith.  Our next meeting dates are:  November 9th and November 23rd.  We will be gathering at     
Neil & Brooke Cassidy's house: 13299 Road 10-L, Ottawa.  Contacts:    Neil:  419-302-4959,  Brooke: 419-233-4312 
or email at brookemariecassidy@gmail.com. 
 
Support Our Retired Priests ~ Please consider a donation to Perpetuate The Gift.  Your gift benefits our retired 
Diocesan priests and your Parish.  Once a priest retires he is responsible for his own personal expenses: medical, 
housing, car, clothing and food.  All funds contributed between October 1st and December 31st help reduce the 
amount the parish contributes to the fund.  A gift of cash or check can be sent to Perpetuate The Gift, PO Box 954, 
Toledo, OH 43697, or placed in the parish collection.  A gift may also be made online at www.ourpriest.org.  If you 
would like to give a gift of stock or designate a bequest to help our retired priests, please contact Karen Szymanski at 
419‐244‐6711 or email at kszymanski@toledodiocese.org. 
 
Carey Healing Mass ~ The Basilica and National Shrine of Our Lady of Consolation in Carey will be having a 
healing Mass on Friday, November 20th at 7:00 p.m.  Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament, individual prayer and 
the anointing of the sick will take place after Mass.  The next healing Mass is December 4th - 7:00 p.m.  More 
information can be found on the bulletin board at the Sycamore Street entrance of  church.  
  
Columbus Grove Community Senior Lunch & Bingo ~ The Columbus Grove Community Senior Lunch will be held 
on Tuesday, November 10th at 11:30 a.m. at the Columbus Grove Christian Church, 105 South Broadway in 
Columbus Grove.  The menu is:  breaded pork chops and gravy, au gratin potatoes, peas, pumpkin pie with whipped 
topping, coffee and water.  Bingo will be played immediately following the luncheon. The lunch is sponsored by the 
Hilty Home of Pandora and the Columbus Grove Christian Church. 
 
CLC ~ The Catholic Ladies of Columbia will be meeting on Thursday, November 19th at 7:00 p.m. in the church 
basement.  Serving on the committee are:  Helen Hoffman, Patti Morman, Marilyn Roebke and Sandra Roebke. 
    
Community Christmas Choir ~ The Columbus Grove Community Christmas Choir, sponsored and hosted by the 
Columbus Grove Christian Church, 105 South Broadway, will present their Christmas performance on Sunday, 
December 13th.  Practice dates are:  November 8th, November 15th, November 29th, December 3rd, December 7th 
and December 10th.  Thursday evening practices will be from 6:30 to 8:00 p.m. with Sunday practices from 1:30 to 
3:00 p.m.  If you cannot make it to all of the practices, that is fine because we will be singing many traditional 
Christmas songs and carols.  The choir will be directed by Skyler Mayberry, accompanied by Anna Bremer. 
 
 
 



CRHP IV ~ Which was scheduled for this weekend has been postponed until February or March.  More information 
will be in future bulletins. 
 
The Mustard Seed Christmas Open House ~ We are inviting all of you to our Christmas Open House.  The Mustard 
Seed is decorating and pulling out all the stops to put you in the Christmas Spirit, so mark your calendars, Tuesday, 
November 10th (9am-5pm), Wednesday, November 11th (12pm-8pm), Thursday, November 12th (9am-5pm), Friday, 
November 13th (9am-5pm), and Saturday, November 14th (8am-1pm).  We will have Advent and Christmas 
merchandise available so let us help you with your Christmas Shopping and Keep Jesus in your Gift Giving. The 
Mustard Seed is located behind St. John’s Catholic Church in Glandorf.  Look for the large OPEN red, white and blue 
flag.  If you have any questions, call 419-538-7220. 
 
Protecting The Elderly ~ There will be a half day training for lay people desiring to know more and receive 
information on Elder  abuse, Financial Exploitation, and Mediation.  The training will take place on Saturday, 
November 14th, with registration starting at 8:30 a.m. with a light breakfast, and conclude at 12 noon.  The training 
will be held at Sts. Peter & Paul School’s Cafeteria.  Three sessions will be held in fifty minute segments covering 
abuse and its forms with statistics nationally and locally,  Likewise we will hold a session on Financial Exploitation 
and prevention of identity theft.  Lastly, we will address matters of Mediation, as families are at times facing stressful 
circumstances when tending to loved ones in their golden years working towards resolution for what is in their best 
interests.  

Catholic Divorce Ministry ~ A 12-week Catholic divorce recovery program, The Catholic Divorce Survival Guide, 
will be hosted by Delphos St. John’s Parish. Meetings will be held in the Delphos St. John’s Ministry Center,         
201 North Pierce Street on Tuesday evenings at 7:00 p.m. beginning November 10th. The program is free of charge. 
An optional workbook will be available for participants to purchase.  The Catholic’s Divorce Survival Guide is a 
program created to help the divorced or separated Catholic by offering healing through the wisdom, richness, and 
truth of the Catholic faith. The program videos, along with many additional resources, may be previewed online at 
www.catholicsdivorce.com. For more information or to register for the Catholic Divorce Survival Guide program, call 
419-615-2298. 

 
Look Good Feel Better ~ November 16th at Putnam County Ambulatory Care from 3:30-5:30 p.m.  Registration is 
required for this FREE program by calling 888-227-6446 (press #2). A woman undergoing cancer treatment may lose 
her hair or suffer other appearance-related side effects making a difficult time even harder. Specially trained volunteer 
beauty consultants work with women to learn about makeup, skin & nail care and ways to deal with hair loss. Each 
woman receives a free makeup kit and shares laughter with others going through the cancer journey. 
 
Calling all High School Juniors, Seniors, and College Freshmen; Consider TEC!   TEC, or Teens Encounter 
Christ, is a dynamic, life-giving experience based on the Paschal Mystery:  the life, death, resurrection, and mission of 
Jesus Christ.  This is a retreat held in our diocese for the last 50 years and has led thousands of young men and 
women to a deeper faith and a greater relationship with Christ.  It is held in Carey, Ohio at Our Lady of Consolation 
Shrine and Pilgrim House.  All forms can be downloaded online at www.toledodiocese.org/page/youthministry , are 
located at the church exits, or  can be obtained from Hannah Warren (419-303-5476).  The  first  Girls TEC 423 is 

December 5-7, 2015.  The next guys' TEC is January 31 - February 1, 2016. 
 
Mexico Pilgrimage ~ St. Charles Parish, Lima, is going on a pilgrimage to the Shrine of Our Lady of Guadalupe in 
Mexico, December 9th through December 15th.  The trip itinerary is available on procatholictours.com.  If you 
would like more information, please contact Emily Betz (emily@st-charles.org) or Kevin Stetter,                
(campusKevin@st-charles.org) or call 419-228-7635. 
 
That Man Is You ~ There has been a great turnout so far with the program averaging around 38 to 40 men. The 
meetings are Saturday mornings at 6:00 a.m. and end at 7:30 a.m. So far, we have explored the issue of leadership in 
our private and public lives as well as leadership in greater society. We have gone over the price of failed leadership 
using statistics and scientific research, and have related these consequences to what King David and Israel suffered 
due to poor leadership. As the program continues, we will get a better understanding of how to fulfill our leadership 
roles as men.  All men of the parish are welcome to attend.  The last session for the first semester is December 12th.  
Our second semester will begin in January. 
 
Bibles ~ Do you need a special gift, for that special occasion, for that special person?  Consider giving them the gift 
that will keep on giving ~ The American Bible-Catholic Family Life Edition. We have bibles in white or navy.  We 
also have special wedding bibles.  The cost is $30.00.  If  interested, contact the parish office at 419-659-2263. 
 
Living With Benedict Retreat ~ The Benedictine Monks of Saint Andrew Abbey in Cleveland, Ohio, invite single, 
Catholic men between the ages of 18-45 to our "Living with Benedict" monastic experience weekend retreat which 
will take place November 13th-15th at the abbey located at 10510 Buckeye Road (near Shaker Square).  There is no 
charge but reservations are needed.  Contact Fr. Finbar at 216-721-5300, ext. 273 or at finbar@cbhs.edu.  If you are 
unable to attend our November retreat, the next "Living with Benedict" is February 12-14, 2016. 
 
Catholic Chronicle ~ The November edition of the Catholic Chronicle is available at all of the entrances of the 
church. 
 



St. John's, Landeck ~ Will be hosting a sausage and sauerkraut or pancakes and sausage supper this Sunday, 
November 8th from 3:30 - 7:00 p.m.  They will also be serving mashed potatoes, applesauce, pie and ice cream.  The 
cost is $8.00 for adults and $4.00 for children.  The all-you-can-eat supper will be held in the Landeck church 
basement. 
                                                                                                     

 

  
 

 

ELDER VICTIMIZATION PREVENTION TRAINING:  Elder abuse is real, but it’s not always 
easy to detect.  A training program is being offered without cost next Saturday, November 14, from 
8:30 am to noon, in Sts. Peter & Paul School Cafeteria.  A light breakfast will be served starting at 
8:30.  At 9:00 am, Crime Victim Services and Putnam County Adult Protective Services will train 
participants on the red flags of elder abuse.  At 10:00 am, Stephen Jenkins, LSW, from Crime Victim 
Services Putnam County, will train participants on financial exploitation.  At 11:00 am, Mediator 
Amy Wiechart-Bayliff will explain the role of mediation and will offer participants skills to help 
initiate discussions on difficult family circumstances and decisions. Pre-registration is not required 
but will help in planning.  Call Stephen Jenkins, 419-523-1111 or email 
sjenkins@crimevictimservices.org.  I would especially recommend this training to people who take 
Holy Communion to shut-ins, but it will be valuable to anyone who works with the elderly. 
 
SOME SPECIAL COLLECTIONS:  Some special needs have come up for which we need to ask 
your financial help:  1.  A family in this parish is struggling with illness, and with the main 
breadwinner being unable to work.  The ushers will pass the basket a second time next Lord’s Day, 
November 14-15.  2.  The Committee for the Future of the School is asking that we place envelopes 
in the pews to help with a Christmas bonus for the teachers and school staff.  The parish traditionally 
does give a Christmas bonus, varying in size, depending on our financial status in November-
December.  However, as a sign of support from the parishioners, we would like to hold a collection 
to supplement what the parish might give this year.  3.  On Thanksgiving Day we traditionally take 
up a collection for The Lord’s Pantry.  Every year we try to give between $1000 and $1500. We trust 
in your generosity to make this happen.  4.  There are two second-collection envelopes in your 
regular pack.  The first is for the Campaign for Human Development, by which the US Bishops fund 
programs that give poor people a start on making their own way out of poverty.  The second is for 
pensions for retired Religious.  For many years, Sisters in schools, hospitals etc. worked for a 
pittance.  I’ve learned that the Sylvania Franciscans who taught me in the 1950s and 60s were 
receiving $35 per Sister per month.  The assumption was that there would always be younger Sisters 
to support the retirees, and nothing was saved for pensions.  Now there is an un-funded liability 
amounting to billions of dollars nation-wide.  Any of us who went to Catholic school “back in the 
day”, got admitted to St. Rita Hospital, etc. are the beneficiaries of the ministry done by Sisters who 
are now retired.  We owe them. 
 
THANKSGIVING CELEBRATIONS:  The Ecumenical Thanksgiving Service will take place on 
Sunday, November 22 at 7 p.m. at St. John United Methodist.  Our own Thanksgiving Mass will take 
place here on Thursday, November 26 at 9:00 a.m.  It is really important to show our gratitude to 
God for His many blessings.  We need never to imagine that we have created our own blessings, or 
to imagine that we don’t have to be a blessing for people who have none.   
                                                                                                               
WORLD MEETING OF FAMILIES – FOLLOW-UP DEANERY EVENT:  There will be a 
follow-up gathering for our deanery to bring home the World Meeting of Families to us.  It will take 
place at Kalida this Wednesday at 7 p.m., with a reception to follow.  This family-friendly event 
features live music, praise, worship and adoration, a video message from Bishop Thomas, and 
testimonials from pilgrims who attended the historic events in Philadelphia.  Please come to re-
kindle the spirit of evangelization within your family. 
 

            Father  Tom 
 



November 11  Veterans Day 

   7 PM SAC Meeting 

November 12  Picture Retakes 

   7PM 1st Parent 

   Reconciliation Mtg. 

November 13  OSU Theater K-3 

   Purse Bingo 

November 16  Interim Reports go home 

November 19  11:15 Pizza with the P&P 

   7PM 1st Reconciliation 

November 20  Golden Falcon Awards  

   Canned Goods Collection 
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Q: What is a frog’s favorite 

flower? 

A: A croak-us 

Lunch Recess  

Volunteers 

Week of:  

November 9th 

MONDAY: Kay Langhals 

TUESDAY: Jackie Herman 

WEDNESDAY:  Phyllis Watkins 

THURSDAY: Jen Siefker 

FRIDAY: Denise Carder 

 Sarah Barto 

This Week’s LIFE Skill 

Cooperation 

“But all things should be done 

decently and in order.” 

2 Corinthians 14:40 

Dear Heavenly Father from above,  
Look down on Saint Anthony’s School 

with love.  

Please guide them and teach them. 

Fill them with your power 
So that in everything they do, 

They will be a delight to you! 

Amen. 

May the Lord bless you and keep you! 

May the Lord let his face shine upon you, 

and be gracious to you! 

May the Lord look upon you 

kindly and give you peace! 

Numbers 6:24-26 

Greetings, 

As I am settling into my new position as Principal at St. Anthony, I am grateful for the many kind words and 

encouragement from parents and parishioners.  The students and staff have made me feel welcome as I be-

come a member of the St Anthony School Family.  Mrs. Schimmoeller left me with a timeline of to dos and 

information that help me in making the transition as smooth as possible.  I thank everyone for their patience 

as I learn the routine and get up to speed.  I feel truly blessed to be able to be working in a school again.  I did 

not realize how much I missed it.  I believe St Anthony School is not only a wonderful asset for our Parish but, 

also the Columbus Grove Community. 

The eighth grade students recently traveled to Washington DC and spent four days traveling and touring our 

Nation’s Capital as they visited monuments and sites in the surrounding DC area.  It is a fantastic experience, 

especially for the 8th graders because they are able to visit, first hand, many sites and learn of the history of 

our Nation and Founding Fathers.  Students visit more historical and visitor sites in four days than any family 

could schedule on their own in a week.  Thanks to Columbus Grove Schools and administration for including 

us in this experience.  Our eighth grade teacher, Mr. Westenbarger, will have plenty of opportunities during 

the school year to reinforce in Social Studies class what our students learned on this educational field trip. 

 

Below is a group picture taken, by Jeaneen Warnecke, of our students at the Franklin Roosevelt Memorial.  


